
Cabonne Council 
 

DEVELOPMENT PROPOSAL 
 
A development application (DA 2024/0005) has been lodged for an Event 
(Winter Fire Festival) to be held on Saturday 31 August 2024 at Lot 15 DP 
1044001 & Lot 1 DP 314764, Grevillea Ave, Eugowra [Apex Park]. 
 
Owned by: Cabonne Council  
Applicant:  Cabonne Council 
Consent Authority:  Cabonne Council. 
 
In accordance with State government requirements the application will be on 
exhibition for 28 days. 
 
SUBMISSIONS: 
The development application and accompanying documents may be inspected 
at the Council office located at Bank Street, Molong, from Saturday 6 July 2024 
to Wednesday 14 August 2024 during the hours of 9 am and 5 pm, Monday to 
Friday.  The development may also be viewed via Council’s website 
www.cabonne.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
Any person may, during this period Saturday 6 July to Wednesday 14 August 
2024, make written submissions to Cabonne Council about the proposal.  If a 
submission is made by way of objection, the grounds of objection must be 
specified in the submission. 
 
PO Box 17 BJ Byrnes 
MOLONG NSW 2866 General Manager 

 

http://www.cabonne.nsw.gov.au/

